
DOCK AND STAIR PURCHASE 

REQUEST FOR PRICE QUOTATION 

QUESTIONS 
as of 09/05/2023 

 
Q: We don’t manufacture standard 6’ x 9’ sections; it would be considered custom. Is the Town 

open to achieving the same footprint if we work with our standard sizes? 

A: Yes, we will accept a comparable layout, even if the docks aren’t the precise size. If a 

vendor has something equal to or better, it may be submitted. 

 

 

Q: What is the approximate maximum depth that should be planned for so that enough pipe 

lengths and bracing can be estimated for deeper water? 

A: The average regular water depth is about 5’. Our target is to have the dock system 

itself set 12-16” above the regular water line. 

 

 

 

 


